The Tidewater Chapter of the VSCPA is supporting the

2014 CPA Day of Service

When: Friday September 19, 2014
Times: 7:15—-11:30 (Foodbank of Southeastern Virginia)
9:00 — 2:00 various shifts (Virginia Peninsula Foodbank)

Volunteers will weigh product for agency shoppers & record weights for Foodbank staff in distribution,
assist partner agencies load their product, or assist with restocking in the distribution marketplace. This
assignment involves lifting, carrying, and loading boxes repeatedly during shift.

Contact Deneen Keegan deneen.keegan@dhgllp.com or 757-457-8460 to register.
Provide the following information:
Your name, phone number, e-mail address, location choice, preferred time.

Purchase your 2014 CPA Day of Service T-shirt at
http://www.cafepress.com/cp/customize/product2.aspx?from=CustomDesigner&number=131
1658224

*

2014 CPA Day of Service

Part of the T-shirt proceeds also benefit the VSCPA Educational Foundation.

TCVSCPA charity commitment.
The VSCPA's public service initiative, CPA Day of Service, enhances the image of CPAs in their

communities by promoting a unified and ongoing commitment to public service.
During this statewide community service event, VSCPA members have the unique opportunity to join

together on a single day and volunteer for service projects.

Don’t forget to join the Tidewater Chapter of the VSCPA group on Linked-In! lﬁ



